
 
Your chance to be involved in your area 

Residents are invited to the 
 

 

RUBERY & REDNAL 
WARD MEETING 

 
 

4 JUNE 2019 
at 6.30pm 

at Deelands Hall, Deelands Road 
B45 9RR 

 

Come along, meet your councillor and 
have your say on local issues and hear 

updates on what’s happening in the ward.  
 

Contact Officers: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground 
Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU. 

E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk; Tel : 0121 675 5664 
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